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Thomas J. Tobin, PhD

Center for Teaching and Learning

Northeastern lllinois U niversity

5500 N St Louis Avenue, Library 312
Chicago, lL 60625-4699

Dear Dr. Tobin,

Thank you for the workshops that you presented on Hybrid Teaching, Copyright, and lmproving

Online Course Content. Each presentation was an entertaining blend of useful information, helpful

tips, interesting insights, and reassuring feedback. Online champions and faculty leaders found the

Leadership Forum to be especially helpful because it gave them an opportunity to ask questions

relevant to the administrative aspect of online education.

Based on the survey feedback, our faculty and administrators strongly agreed that each session

was helpful, that the sessions matched the descriptions, and that you had great presentation skills.

Attendees thought you were super helpful, entertaining, and full of practicaltips and knowledge.

They said: "Loved Dr. Tobin's style & knowledge of content," "This made me less afraid to take on

my first hybrid course," "Very useful ideas to consider in designing and refining courses," and
"Good blend of humor and information. Very useful and helpful!!" All of our staff were equally

impressed.

On behalf of all of our team members who coordinated this event, thank you for your

professionalism, prompt responses, and follow-up to our questions. lt was great to have you back.

Many thanks, and we look forward to working with you again.

Cordially,
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Dean of USG eCore
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